
 
AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/65                        Dated   --     23  /4/2019    

 

To 

The Chairman 
Coal India Limited 
Coal  Bhawan 
Premise No-04 MAR 
Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A 
Newtown, Rajarhat 
Kolkata-700156  

  
Sub:-- Profile submission under CIl  Executive Defined Contribution pension scheme 2007 and allied problems. 

  
Dear Sir, 

  
In our past correspondences to you, we have been repeatedly reiterating the facts of faulty implementation of the 
scheme, mainly due to incompetent and unprofessional members of the Team entrusted with the task. The recent 
letter CIL/D(F)/75(B)/146 dated 12th April, 2019 further strengthens our earlier views, as per which it has  been 
acceptedby CIL management that out of total 3842 retirees, only 1364 retirees have been able to successfully 
complete the hurdle race for completion of the task of Profile Form submission. This is a poor 30% success rate.  

 

The uploading of the list of executives who have failed to fulfil the basic requirement of Profile Form submission will 
enable us to make point to point contacts with failing executives and asking/requesting them to comply with this 
requirement.  

  

Also, it is disheartening to note that due to passage of unwanted longer time in receiving NPS related payments, many 
executives were earlier able to know the updated status from the Fund manager, LIC. Now it is learnt that LIC is telling 
that they have been forbidden by CIL management to divulge any information. Thus, executives are bewildered to 
receive any updated latest information in this regard.  

  

Under the circumstances, it is requested to kindly instruct all companies for publishing a list of executives who have 
not submitted their Profile forms, and at the same time, lift the gag imposed on LIC to share information regarding 
NPS to concerned executives.  

   

Regards, 

 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

CC 

DP/DF/DT/DM, CIL, Kolktata. 

CMDs, All subsidiary companies of CIL 

The Coal Secretary, Govt of India, New Delhi. 
 


